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Adelaide Hills Productivity and 
Road Safety Package 

Main Road, Cherry Gardens 

       

  

We are delivering the Adelaide Hills Productivity and Road Safety Package to upgrade key 

strategic arterial roads in the region. The road improvements will support economic growth, 

improve road safety and increase fire resilience.  

The $150 million initiative is jointly funded by the Australian Government (80%) and South 

Australian Government (20%) over five years.  

Project update 

Major works are progressing well along Main Road, between Black Road, Coromandel Valley and 

Chandlers Hill Road, Cherry Gardens.  

Going forward, the majority of work will occur during the day. Some night works are unavoidable and will be 

required to ensure traffic impacts are managed efficiently when undertaking pavement rehabilitation and 

asphalting activities. 

We appreciate the local community and drivers’ patience while this important work is undertaken. 
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What’s happening 

Road widening and drainage installation activities are currently underway 

and safety barrier installation and asphalting works will start soon.  

Traffic arrangements and working hours will change throughout the 

project to suit construction activities and ensure the safety of workers and 

the community. 

How this affects you 

From Monday 6 May 2024 until late July, works will be undertaken 

during the day with intermittent night works. Changed traffic 

conditions will be in place throughout the work area. We ask that you take 

care when travelling through the work zone 

Day works detour  

During day works, Main Road between Black Road and Cherry Gardens 

Road will be temporarily closed, with detours in place. 

 

 

 

 

Night works detour 

During night works, Main Road, between Oakridge Road and Chandler Hill Road, will be temporarily 

closed. Detours will be in place. There will be no night works on Saturdays and Sundays. 

 

Local access for residents will be maintained by onsite traffic controllers. All other vehicles are 

required to follow the detours. Please note that Main Road will reopen outside work hours, with speed 

restrictions in place throughout the area for safety reasons. 

Some properties in close proximity to the works will have some restricted access. The project team will 

contact affected property owners, residents and businesses directly in advance.  

 

 

When 

From Monday 6 May 2024 
until late July 2024 

Hours of operation 

Day works 
Monday to Friday 
7am to 5pm 

Night works 

Monday to Friday 

From Monday 27 May to  
Friday 21 June 2024.  

7pm to 6am, weather 
permitting. 

Where 

Along Main Road between 
Black Road and Chandlers 
Hill Road 
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Road widening and drainage installation activities currently underway  

 

For further information: 

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/MainRoadPRS 

• Contact the project team via email at DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  

• Call 1300 794 880  

 

 

 

 

  

Drainage installation 

Road widening 

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/MainRoadPRS

